
Project Description
The project is in the community of Diamond Springs and 
will install bicycle facilities and pedestrian facilities, 
including but not limited to sidewalks and ADA compliant 
curb ramps. The project will evaluate and determine the 
best type(s) and placement of bicycle and pedestrian 
facilities in the following areas: 

 Pleasant Valley Road between Pearl Place and State 
Route 49 

 Pearl Place 
 Racquet Way
 Wimbledon Drive
 Black Rice Road 

Current Project Status
EDCTC programmed $344,337 in CMAQ funds to 
the project in August 2022. The goal of the project is to 
increase walking and biking opportunities to schools, 
jobs, and services. In early 2023, the County received 
authorization to proceed with the Preliminary 
Engineering phase and has started work on the 
environmental and design phases of the project. 
Topographic surveys and field work has been completed and environmental clearance work has been approved. 
A Categorical Exclusion was completed for CEQA and NEPA. The project is designed to 15% at this time. A Request 
for Proposals (RFP) for engineering design services will be posted this March with a contract award anticipated in 
May 2024. 

Upcoming Activities
 Fall 2024: Complete preliminary layout and preliminary 65% design.
 End of year: Complete 65% design
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PROJECT FUNDING DETAIL

Project Phase Amount Programmed Source Status Project Cost

PA&ED  

$75,754 CMAQ Obligated 
January 2023

$75,754

$0 TBD Unfunded $94,246

PS&E 
$113,631 CMAQ Obligated 

January 2023
$113,631

$0 TBD $141,370

$154,952 CMAQ Programmed $154,952

$0 TBD $195,048

Construction $0 TBD Unfunded $2,207,675

TOTAL $344,337 $2,982,676
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